
 

 

 

 

 

The future source of energy is undoubtedly the solar energy. So, every one should be 

aware od solar energy. Being the community of academics, it is our responsibility to know 

about the installation procedure and function of solar panels. Hence, department of physics 

arranged an awareness program on “Solar Panels Working” on 24th February 2020 with 

technical persons. The incharge HoD Sri.B.Subrahmanyeswara Rao, and other faculty of 

physics department participated in this Programme. 
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